
Let’s get back to the business of doing something good for Oregon rather than turning its law 
abiding citizens into law breakers. The amendments offered up in the senate were ignored but 
could have accomplished creating a fair compromise for a bill which to those of us with common 
sense can clearly see its faulty ideals. I urge you to really think about what this bill does not 
accomplish and see the lies coming from those pushing it for what they are. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Matt Sprague 
Newberg, Oregon. 
 
 


